Lisa,
Upon reading your article on the GOP energy plan, I want to call your attention to three votes.  Roll Call vote 562, 576, and 582.  If you take the time to look these votes up, you will notice that Congressman Heller has voted against the American Energy Act three times, two of which occurred last week.  While these may have been procedural votes, they were votes on this legislation none the less.  I believe it is your job to cover Congress, not write, yet another, fluff piece on a Shelley Berkley press release while taking back handed shots at the Congressman.  Congressman Heller votes his district not his party.  I am disappointed that you continue to write biased articles after the many conversations we have had on this matter and the one you had with the Congressman last week.
